
 
 
Greetings Families! 

Week of June 1st – June 5th    

This week we learned about the lifecycle of a butterfly.  
We read a book about the butterfly’s lifecycle, and we 
have been observing the caterpillars and chrysalises in 
our butterfly garden.  We will be so excited when the 
butterflies emerge from the chrysalises!  We also 
completed a butterfly art project.   

 

To continue on the theme of lifecycles, we also talked 
about the lifecycle of a pumpkin, and saw real life 
pumpkin seeds and a pumpkin seedling.   

 

 

 

For music, we learned a song about animals that we can 
find here in our desert.   

 

We also did lots of independent sensorial work.   

 

We had a very productive week in our classroom, and are 
looking forward to what the rest of the summer brings! I 
hope you have a wonderful weekend!  

Sincerely,  

Ms. Sein 


